
 

Note from The Secretary:  

This year’s financial statement is healthy considering we had no productions from April onwards. 

Without the £10000 grant, we would not be in the good position that we are. We had a healthy half 

season until we closed in March 2020. Some expenditure is obviously lessened because we have not 

been using our building / held a production for 4 months of the accounting year.  

Miriam Beber 

Hon. Secretary.  


